
Rockhurst Students: 
  
Student Senate is so excited to welcome everyone back to campus! Last semester may not have ended 
the way we pictured, but we are looking forward to being together and feeling the spirit of community 
that is engrained in our culture. For us to continue to remain on campus, we must continue to care for 
our community members by living a healthy lifestyle.  
  
To the members of our community that live off-campus, we ask you to reflect on how your actions 
impact our campus. Please take into consideration who you are letting into your houses; we urge you to 
adhere to the protocols Rockhurst has established for on-campus housing. High-density events at off-
campus housing, such as events seen at the University of North Carolina and Notre Dame, will result in 
the semester moving online. 
  
Furthermore, it is the responsibility of all students to be cognizant of how they are interacting with the 
Kansas City community. We urge students to continue to wear masks, practice social distancing, and 
avoid crowded places, even when not on campus. 
  
As students, it is up to us to ensure we keep our community safe and healthy. We all have a very 
important role to play in preventing the spread of COVID-19. 
  
We are excited to start this semester and cannot wait to spend the semester on campus with you 
all.  Wear a mask and go Hawks! 
  
Sincerely, 
Forrest Roudebush & Margaret Gerards 
Student Senate President and Vice President 
 


